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Announcements 
 

Open Letter from APLA 
APLA Executive Committee 

 

On February 28, 2020, APLA sent an open letter to the Minister of Post-Secondary Education, Training, 

and Labour, Mr. Trevor Holder. 

 

APLA’s open letter (available here), was in response to the controversial appointment of the new 

Executive Director of the New Brunswick Public Library Service.  

 

The new Director was hired despite the job requirement of an MLIS from an ALA accredited program 

and our letter discusses APLA’s concern over the Province of New Brunswick’s successful candidate.  

 

APLA was one of several associations, news outlets, political figures, and library professionals, who 

commented on this story.  

 

 

 

http://www.apla.ca/node/4651

